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To the City of Barrie, Mayor and councilors and committee.

My Name is Domenic Gutta In April 2010 Purchased two Building Lots 11 Brennan ave and 13 Brennan
ave, at the time providing a home would be build, the Developments charges for each lot approximately
$ 28,000 would be waved by the City of Barrie. For Lot. 13, On or before May 1, 2012. And for Lot. 11,
on or before September 1, 2014. Unfortunately we spend a lot money to get approvals by the
conservation authority, before due dates. We did contact previous councilors and we were advised that
it would be best to wait until we would be ready to apply for Permits from the City of Barrie to ask for
any Exemptions. Now that we have been approved by the conservation authority and ready to apply for
both permits to the City of Barrie, we're asking the Committee to consider to give us any credit, we
know we are at fault and not asking for the taxpayers to pay for our delays we’re just asking for the
committee please to consider, we the taxpayers would have paid original. We have beento the City of
Barrie to get information to obtain the building Permits and we’re aware of the increase for Each lot is
approximately $56.000,00, Please see copies of proof purchased.

Domenic Gutta
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